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Dear Su Gorman, 

Firstly, I extend my condolences regarding the recent death of your 
husband. 

Thank you for your time today, where we were able to discuss your 
questions and feedback regarding the NHSBSA England Infected Blood 
Support Scheme (EIBSS). I have summarised the questions you raised on 
our call below and the additional feedback regarding the telephone manner 

in which advice has been previously provided. 

:Ouesti 
ns& 

Answrrs

QI) You've questioned the appropriateness of question How would this 
benefit you?' on one of the application forms provided to you. 

Upon investigation I can confirm that this question appears on the 
application form for Discretionary one-off payments', the purpose of this 
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Additionally the title of each form and its purpose are explained below in 
my response to question 2. 

Q2) You would like to know why you' e been supplied with the wrong 
forms to complete, if you only need to apply for a change of circumstances 
and a bereaved payment. 

spousesipartners 
Please complete this form and return it to the EIBSS if you were the 

co-habiting spouse/partner of an EIBSS registrant whose cause of death 
was linked to hepatitis C and/or HIV 
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Q3) You would like to know that if E I BSS pay the £4,500 quarterly 
payment, upon receipt of your completed change of Contact preferences 

and change of details form' you will be required to pay this back 
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''ou Would like to know if the certified 'notification of death' from your 
(F2 would be suitable evidence to support your 'Application form for lump 
sum payment for bereaved spouses/partners' 
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I hope that I have appropriately captured the questions and feedback from 
our discussion earlier today and that you find my responses helpful. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further assistance 
in this matter, in particular to check though the notification from your GP, 
as referenced in my response; at point 4 above. However I kindly ask that 
if you require any information and/or assistance in completing the 
application forms you've been sent, please contact the EIBSS support 
team directly as they are better placed to answer these than me, their 
contact details are supplied 
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